trouble. We are proud to announce the pledging
of 11 new men to Alpha Chi Rho. They are Wimpy
Knickrehm, John Gregg, Walt Taft, Bemis Esh-
baugh, Dave Abramson, Andy Anderson, Bob
Behnke, Nellie Gremmels, Ken Kessler, George
Sellers, and Jim Walden.

Alumni may be interested to know that fall
rushing here at Illinois may soon be a thing of
the past. The Interfraternity Council has proposed
that fall rushing be suspended in favor of informal
rush. At this point, the idea is being talked over
in IF, although it hasn’t definitely been decided
when the change, if any, will take place.

The Crow house is boasting about its social
calendar this semester. Besides the usual pledge
and formal dances, we are having ten sorority
exchanges, This compares with the number of ex-
changes of any of the ‘hig” houses on campus.
Kappa Alpha Theta, Alpha Xi Delta, and Delta
Delta Delta are among the sororities who will be
entertained by the Crows this semester.

Phi Kappa extends its sincere wishes for a great
year to all the Crows throughout the nation, and
also reminds the alums that when ever you are in
the Champaign area to drop in at the chapter

house. You are always welcome.
Roan Kraorce



